G.C. BURKHEAD SITE BASED COUNCIL

MINUTES

January 13, 2009 3:00 P.M.    

The meeting was called to order by the chairperson, Bryan Lewis, with the following members present:  Debra Blocker, Erika Gruber, Angela Isaacs and Lisa Jaggers and Bryan Lewis.

Members absent:  Elaine Nichols

APPROVAL OF AGENDA – Angela Isaacs motioned to approve the agenda as presented.  Debra Blocker seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES – Debra Blocker motioned to approve the minutes with corrections for December 9, 2008.  Lisa Jaggers seconded.  Motion carried by consensus. 

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS – Mr. Bill Wooldridge was present.

Council members received copies of 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade MAP test data and current SRI data regarding student achievement thus far for the 2008-09 school year.  Mr. Lewis gave an overview of the data.

NEW CATS BASELINE AND GRAPH – Council members received a copy of the old and new baseline scores to see the projected path for the 2009 CATS scores.

SBDM ROUNDTABLE INFORMATION – Mr. Lewis informed council members that Mrs. Johnston and the board members would be scheduling a SBDM roundtable discussion for each school.  Members attending from G.C. Burkhead will be Mrs. Erika Gruber, Ms. Lisa Jaggers and Mr. Lewis.

COUNCIL ELECTION PROCEDURES – Mr. Lewis reminded council members to be thinking about the upcoming elections for teacher representatives for the 2009-2010 school year.

Council members received the financial report for December.

NEW BUSINESS

· Mr. Lewis shared a letter from the Honorable Jimmie Lee, State Representative, regarding funding for the Kentucky educational system.

· Mr. Lewis informed council members that G.C. Burkhead’s PD plan for 2009-2010 is due to Central Office by the end of February.  He told council members and adhoc committee would need to be formed to develop the plan and then present it to the council for approval.

· Discussion was held on what direction G.C. Burkhead is going to use as a Curriculum Guide and Assessment.  Mr. Lewis shared comments from the 2008 SACS review, the district 2007 audit and Standard and Indicators for School Improvement.  Lisa Jaggers suggested surveying the certified staff regarding this decision.  Mr. Lewis volunteered to prepare the survey and report the results to the council at a special meeting on January 29, 2009 meeting for discussion.

· There will be a special G.C. Burkhead SBDM meeting on January 29, 2009 at 2:30 p.m.   
ADJOURNMENT – There being no further business, Lisa Jaggers motioned adjourn the meeting.  Erika Gruber seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.  

                                                                          Signed ________________________  

                                                                                     _________________________

